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September 2024 
Hello Students,
Welcome back to E.P.C.S. students!  I am excited for the new school year ahead. My name is Drita Colaku and I am your child's Specialized Instruction Teacher!. This is my 19th year of teaching here at E.P.C.S and I am thrilled to embark on another year of learning together with your child.  As we begin this academic year, I want to assure you that my priority is to create a positive and inclusive learning environment where everyone feels valued, respected, and supported.  Throughout the year, we will explore fascinating topics, engage in thought-provoking discussions, and work collaboratively to achieve our academic goals. I am here to guide and assist you every step of the way, so please don't hesitate to reach out to me if you have any questions, concerns, or simply want to share your thoughts.
I encourage you to approach this school year with enthusiasm, curiosity, and a willingness to learn and grow. Remember that each student brings unique talents, perspectives, and experiences to our classroom, and I look forward to seeing how we can learn from each other.
As we eagerly anticipate the start of the school year.  Together, we will make this year an unforgettable and rewarding experience.
Let's make this the best year yet! I look forward to meeting you soon!
Best regards,
Drita Colaku
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